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Dear Sir/Madam
 
I am emailing to please request you consider and approve the vital laws that will protect the
 homes of koalas in Queensland that are before parliament for consideration. 

I’m emailing to you today because the laws are now open for public submissions and I want
 my chance to urge the government to restore the laws that will protect trees for koalas and
 other wildlife. 

Regards
 
Leanne Jack 
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